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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Contact: Terri-Lynne Huddlestone
huddlestoneterrilynne @ email.com

Update: The date for the All-Candidates Forum is revised to Tuesday October 4,2022. This is
because the original date conflicted with a City Council meeting.

The North Coast Labour Council is hosting a non-partisan All-Candidates Forum for declared
candidates in the upcoming Prince Rupert Mayoral and City Council election.

The forum will be held on Tuesday October 4, 2022 from 7:00-9:00 PM at Charles Hays
Secondary School in the multipurpose room. Light refreshments will be provided during the
break and at the start of the forum. Doors open at 6:30 PM.

All declared candidates are invited to attend and speak at the forum. Equal time will be provided
for each declared candidate. Speaking order will be based on a random draw held at the start of
the forum.

Community members can submit written questions that will be read by a moderator and each
declared candidate will be provided with equal time to respond.

Information for declared candidates is posted at https://NorthCoastLabour.ca. All declared
candidates are invited to speak at the forum. Declared candidates must RSVP by 7:00 PM on
September 29, 2022. More information for declared candidates is provided at the website.
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“Workers and residents in Prince Rupert have a lot at stake in the upcoming municipal election,’
said Terri-Lynne Huddlestone, President of the North Coast Labour Council. “We will soon be
electing our representatives to guide the city for the next four years. That’s why everyone’s
participation is welcome and encouraged. Come out to hear directly from candidates about our
city’s future.”

NorthCoastLabour.ca

Representing over 1,000 local union members in the North Coast Regional District, located within Ts'msyen and Haida territories.



